UPDATES

In line with the updated and previous IATF Resolutions
and Bureau of Immigration Advisories, all SRRV holders
are reminded of the following:

1) An Entry Exemption Document (EED) is still
required to be able to enter the Philippines;

2.) Travelers coming from India or with travel
history to India within the last 14 days
preceding arrival are not allowed to enter the
Philippines from April 29, 2021 to May 14, 2021,

3.) Check with your travel agency/airline on the
updated arrival and quarantine procedures.

Also, all SRRV holders must secure the Travel Pass
(www.pra.gov.ph) one week prior to their
departure from the Philippines.

Stay safe. Be informed.




